
  Stormwater Management Committee Awards Grants for 2020 Projects 

 

The Will County Stormwater Management Planning Committee awarded the 2020 Project 
Grants to recipients at their regular meeting on Tuesday, September 1, 2020.    Twelve projects 
were selected, county wide, which included a mix of public safety, flood mitigation and water 
quality improvement projects. 

The Will County County Board continues to support and fund the project program.   The projects 
funded this year will benefit the citizens of Will County by reducing the amount of standing 
water on pavement, improving water quality in our streams, and by mitigating flooding in 
neighborhoods. 

This is the twelfth year of the program.   The Stormwater Project Program awards grant funds of 
up to 50% match with local sponsors.  Will County received thirteen applications this year from 
twelve different local sponsors.  The Will County Board budgeted $150,000 for 2020 and the 
Stormwater Management Planning Committee was able to obligate the entire amount.  The 
projects are: 

Jasmine Ditch Restoration (City of Crest Hill) 

Symerton Road Drainage Repair (Florence Township) 

Rain Garden and Bio-retention Basin, East WWTP (City of Joliet) 

Broken Arrow (City of Lockport) 

Main Street Storm Sewer Phase 3 (Village of Monee) 

Bradshaw Subdivision Drainage Restoration (New Lenox Township)  

Prairie Ponds Outfall Repair (Village of Plainfield) 

Crystal Lawns Subdivision (Plainfield Township) 

Lilly Cache Acres Subdivision Drainage (Plainfield Township) 

Shell Lake, Phase 2 (Wheatland Township) 

Stevens Lane Drainage (Village of Wilmington & Wilmington Township) 

Doyle Road & Barr Road Culvert Replacement (Wilton Township) 

 

For more information about the Will County Stormwater Management Planning Committee visit 
www.willcountyillinois.com 

 
 


